
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2022

When was the last time you felt hopeless? What did you do? Who did you turn to? 
What were the results? Ezra and Nehemiah remind us there is hope during times of 
hopelessness. God is working even when it seems like things could not get any worse. 
He turns graves of gloom into gardens of glory. As we examine God’s Word, may we be 
open to implementing it as we live for God’s glory and our good! Ezra 9-10

We are taking nominations for the upcoming finance team vacancies. All nominations 
are due by Sunday, November 13. Pick up a nomination card in the foyer, nominate 
two people, and drop it in the offering box or turn it into the church office. These will be 
voted on during our 4th quarter business meeting on Sunday, December 18. 



  
  Caleb Fleming Senior Pastor	           		    caleb@fairviewsherman.com
  Reid Kirk  Executive Pastor                         	      reid@fairviewsherman.com
  Eric Wyatt  Discipleship Pastor		                eric@fairviewsherman.com
  Jenna Toland Student Minister  		  jenna@fairviewsherman.com
  Makenzi Holtzclaw Children’s Ministry Director    mak@fairviewsherman.com
  Glenna Perrin Business Administrator               glenna@fairviewsherman.com
  Holly Jaska Administrative Assistant     	  holly@fairviewsherman.com

Deacon Rotation
Don Belcher | 903-821-6561 | janebelcher915@gmail.com

Larry Howeth | 903-227-5820 | lwh1243@yahoo.com

Join us for our Wednesday Night Meal 
this week! This meal will be served in 
the A/B room from 5:45 - 6:30pm. 

It will cost $5 per person (18 and over). 
Please sign up & pay TODAY in the 
foyer or RSVP on the Fairview app.

This year we are encouraging our Life 
Groups to live on mission by filling 
Operation Christmas Child boxes 
together. There is a display set up in 
the foyer. Grab a box and fill one! Or you 
can use the QR code to fill one online. 
All the boxes need to be returned to 
the church by November 13. 

Our Family Progressive Dinner and 
Hayride is TODAY, Sunday, November 
6 from 4:30-7:30. If you signed up for 
this event, you should have received 
an email with details! If you haven’t 
signed up or have any questions, you 
can see any of our staff. 

We would love for you to join us on 
Sunday, November 20 for our Church-
Wide Thanksgiving Meal immediately 
following the service in our gym (south 
of the church campus).

There is no cost and the church will 
provide the meal and desserts!


